Dalan Smallwood



December 31. 2016

Dr. Bernard Harris The Harris Foundation 1330 Post Oak Boulevard Suite 2550, Houston, TX 77056

Dear Dr. Bernard Harris,

My name is Dalan Smallwood, and I am one of the students that received your ExxonMobil Bernard Harris Math and Science Scholarship for the 2016-2017 school year. I would like to thank you for providing this opportunity to minority students. In the fall semester I used the money to pay for my books and other assorted fees. I took a variety of classes, including calculus III, chemistry I, and a moral reasoning class. In the spring semester, I plan to move on to differential equations, chemistry II, and start biology with ecology and evolution. Over spring break, I plan to participate in a medical community development program in Honduras with an organization called Global Brigades. I plan to use this to gain hands-on experience in the medical field, and also gain an understanding of how medical systems work outside of the US. I plan to attend medical school and eventually become an immunologist, so this will be a very enlightening experience for me. Your scholarship has made my time here at UNC much less stressful, and by attending this university, I have many opportunities to enrich my life.

Sincerely,

Dalan Smallwood

Dalan smallwood